
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Microsurfacing Roadwork  

 

Dear Emigration Canyon Residents: 

 

American Pavement Preservation will be applying a microsurfacing to roads in Emigration Canyon over the 

coming week.  This notice is being sent out in advance so that you can plan ahead for this work.  This 

preventative maintenance is necessary to extend the life of the pavement and improve overall road quality. 

 

What to Expect: 

• Work Hours: 7:00 AM – 5:00 PM (weather permitting) 

• Road Closures: Sections of Emigration Canyon will be closed to all traffic during work hours 

• No Access to Residences: Residents will not have access to their homes, driveways, or streets during 

active work hours and while the microsurfacing cures 

• Drying Time: The microsurfacing is a wet asphalt when applied and requires several hours to dry 

before vehicles or pedestrians can safely use the surface 

• Parking: Please arrange alternate parking in advance, as vehicles parked on affected streets will be 

towed 

• Traffic Control: A pilot car will be in use to guide traffic where access is permitted.  Please follow all 

traffic control signage and pilot car’s instructions. 

• "No Parking" Signs: Posted in advance to indicate exact locations and dates of closures 

• Delays – Delays may occur, we recommend allowing extra travel time. 

 

We understand this work may cause temporary inconvenience, and we appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. Please plan ahead to minimize disruption during this short-term but essential road improvement 

project. 

YOU WILL BE GIVEN AN ADDITIONAL NOTICE AND INFORMATION EXPLAINING THE 

PROCESS. 

 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND PATIENCE 

American Pavement Preservation 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call 385 602-7955 or email residents@americanpave.com  

or go to our website AMERICANPAVE.COM AND CLICK ON “RESIDENT NOTICE” for more info. 
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